
Quechee Gorge Bridge Construction
Reminder of Travel Pattern Due to Lane Closure

Construction Reminder
Last month, workers closed the eastbound travel lane of the Quechee Gorge
Bridge. With the closure, there are several features that have been
implemented. They include:

Eastbound lane closure;
Alternating travel over the bridge, controlled by a traffic signal;
Concrete barrier, to separate motorists from the workers; and
New paint lines on the roadway.

These items will be in place through October / November of 2024.

For those traveling by foot, the trail is closed at the bridge underpass through
the fall of 2025.  The adjacent trail is open via a signed detour through the
visitor center. Like last year, the contractor is using the southwest parking area
as a staging site. 
 
For More Information
Members of the public are encouraged to visit the project web page for more
information. All updates to construction activity will be posted to the website
regularly.

If you have questions or comments, please reach out to the community
engagement consultant, Marcy Miller.

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001a2CGpq_ga604dfF9Nlveo-dh5rsPgMKnJat-iYd7e74Uh_hNWfdTqukH8Ny_6Qt_STs-zJQpblqLuDDBNncAKgpddRBhzH6YJNHqmDiIvovr975P_4WZL92PMkAf0eBYJDwHkm7lNDVE2OwM36mhguywYE1AYzuEBmQWwuPJXr8=&c=P5W21p3LqOX6UrcHSNAQ4rbtq3V-E8j6CMjrYIjdSedaaRaW6GJE9g==&ch=IiArMThbRLIyAJU8llfd2bYvBVP9wgGCIpHyypuWErnn6ggeOLi2_w==


Date: May 17, 2024
 

Contact Information:

Marcy Miller, Public Information Consultant
802-371-2357

mmiller@fhistudio.com

Project Website
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To learn more about VTrans Construction Projects, visit our projects website.

https://vtrans.vermont.gov/projects/quechee
https://www.facebook.com/VTransontheroad
https://twitter.com/AOTVermont
http://www.instagram.com/aotvermont
https://vtrans.vermont.gov/projects

